
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Isaiah 35.4-7 
 

Ps 146.6-7, 8-9, 9-10 
 

James 2.1-5 
 

Mark 7.31-37 

     

  
Tuesday           7:00 pm         +Marjorie Zimmerman 
                        by Margot & Barry Biller 
     

 Wednesday     9:00 am        +Dolores Gebert 
 

 Thursday        9:00 am        +Meredith Steinke 
                                                                   

 Friday                9:00 am          +Kathleen Bast 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

This week 
Sept 9th to Sept 15th 

Please be on time  
for Mass 
Thank You 



Bereavement Support Sessions 
 
Have you lost a loved one? Are you in need of support? 
Grieving is an inevitable part of life when you have lost 
someone special. These sessions are meant to help you 
cope with grief and learn from others. They will be held at 
Resurrection Parish from 7:00 to 9:00 pm, every  Monday 
beginning on September 30th. If you are interested, please 
sign up by emailing sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the Parish office at 306-352-0800. 

 
Saturday, September 14th 

9:30 am 
The Women’s Faith Group will be meeting on the second  

Saturday of each month. Watch our bulletin for more  
information on upcoming sessions. 

Sunday September 15th 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

 



The power of  
the movement 
 Quiz: Who believes in social justice, solidarity 
between peoples, raising awareness, and campaigning 
for a world of justice and peace? 

Answer: A member of Development and Peace — 
Caritas Canada! 

Interested? Get involved and join our democratic 
movement of nearly 13,000 members across Canada! 

To learn more, contact the parish office for more information. 

Social Justice  
Interchurch  
Sandwich Project  
 

Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has joined with other inter-faith 
churches to provide 200 bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in 
downtown Regina. Resurrection Parish is scheduled to provide bagged lunches 
on Saturday, September 28th. We are looking for donations of food to help with 
this project. The items that we are in need of at this time are: bottled water 
(500 ml), lunchbox juice boxes and soft granola bars. Thank you in advance for 
your participation. 

Sunday September 15th 

After the 11 am Mass 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, September 14 with 
Baptisms on Sunday, September 22. 
 
We are now accepting  
registrations for the sacrament of 
First Reconciliation for children in 
Grade 4 and older. Classes will begin 
in October. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call the parish office for more  
information or to register your child. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 

Anointing of Sick - Available 
to anyone who is seriously ill or 
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation - Priests are 
available before or after any 
Mass, or by appointment  
 
Marriage - Register as soon 
as possible to ensure marriage 
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at 

306-352-0988 



 

V O L U N T E E R  I N F O R M A T I O N  
 
 

To ensure that the RCIA Candidates and Catechumens are well-served on their discernment 
journey, the parish has a need for volunteers to assist in the following capacities: 

 
 

Bible Tabbing 

Commitment: once, early November  

Time Commitment: time to tab Bible 

• Tab Bible 

Catechists 

Commitment: once, may choose to present more than once 

Time Commitment: preparation plus presentation of approximately 20 minutes, Q&A to follow on 
scheduled Wednesday 

• Present church teachings on a pre-determined topic which includes key points 

• Topic and date to be chosen in consultation with the RCIA Coordinator and Catechist Coordinator 

• Content review with Pastoral Team and approach review with Catechist Coordinator a minimum of 
two weeks before presentation 

• Specific points to be covered (3-5) in the session are provided as guidance for what is presented 

Period Needed: Catechumenate 

Support Provided: Catechist Training Session, 3-5 key points to be presented, materials to gather 
presentation content, Priest & RCIA Coordinator to assist with preparation and session questions 

Breaking open the word through mass Dismissal 

Commitment: once, per rotation of all volunteers, but flexible 

Time Commitment: Week-end Mass, dismissal after Liturgy of the Word, Mass time will rotate each 
week, approx. 20 min 

• Break Open the Word with the Catechumens and Candidates 

• Reflect on the word of God just heard at Mass in the Liturgy of the Word 

• Help the Catechumens and Candidates hear how God is speaking to directly them 

• Dismissal has a specified structure (training is provided) 

Period Needed: Catechumenate 

Support Provided: Dismissal Training Session, Dismissal Process Outline 

  



Photographer 

Commitment: events where photos are required, as per the photo plan, and preparing Photo USB 

Time Commitment: attend events where photos are planned and prepare "photo USB" 

• Work with RCIA and sponsor coordinators in preparing the photo plan 

• Takes pictures according to photo plan 

• Selects photos and prepares USB for RCIA participants 

• Finds and manages support photographers, if replacement/additional photographers are needed 

Period Needed: All periods 

Support Provided: Dates and times for all occasions when photos are needed 

Prayer team 

Commitment: include assigned candidate, sponsor, team member in your prayers, prefer daily  

Time Commitment: an additional prayer during your personal prayer time 

• Pray for assigned Candidate for the duration of their journey in RCIA. 

• Pray for assigned Sponsor as they journey with their RCIA Candidate 

• Pray for the RCIA team, volunteers as they lead the Candidates and Sponsors 

Period Needed: Inquiry, Catechumenate, Purification & Enlightenment 

Support Provided: Prayer suggestions, sample prayers, prayer needs for each period at change of period 

Snack 

Commitment: once per rotation of all volunteers, but flexible  

Time Commitment: dependent on the snack you chose 

• Provide snack for the RCIA sessions, with the exception of during Lent 

Period Needed: Inquiry, Catechumenate, Mystagogy  

Support Provided: Allergy List Dietary restrictions would be communicated in advance  

Sponsor 

Commitment: every second during RCIA, follow up in year following Confirmation 

Time Commitment: 6:45 - 9:00 Wednesdays, Candidate time: weekly touch base, volunteer in parish 
events, scheduled Sponsor Meetings (max 4) 

• Accompany and support a Candidate on their journey including to RCIA Sessions, Mass and other 
scheduled activities 

• Expose Candidate to other church activities (e.g. Bible study, faith morning, CWL / K of C) 

• Participate in Rites 

Period Needed: All periods 

Support Provided: Sponsor Training Session and ongoing support 

 



School Supplies Collection 
We are collecting school supplies for  
St. Michaels School. If you are able to help us out,  
please drop off your donations in the collection boxes in the 
gathering space. Below  is a list of the items we’re looking for. 
 

children’s scissors  -  white erasers  -  pencils  -  pencil crayons    crayons, 
washable markers (thin and thick)  -  loose leaf  -  graph paper 

Hilroy notebooks (no coils)  -  pencil cases/boxes  -  playing cards  -  dice 
rulers  -  whiteboard markers/erasers  -  backpacks 

Earbuds/headphones (with mics preferred)  -  backpacks  -  lunch kits 
water bottles  -  gym runners (sizes 13-5 – Velcro closure; sizes 6-9) 

St. Michael's Community School 
Snack Program 
 Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee 
is partnering again with St. Michael  
Community School for a snack program and 
we need your help!  Each volunteer would  
provide either 24 squeezable applesauce and 
24 cheese cracker snacks or granola bars. So 

a total of 48 snacks. All snacks should be  “Nut Free”.  Each volunteer would be 
scheduled approximately once every six weeks.  Snacks can be dropped off at 
the parish after any of the weekend Masses on your assigned week.  If you are 
interested in helping local school children to focus on learning by filling hungry 
bellies, please consider volunteering for this program. 
 
To sign up please email Kim Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net 

 

The Jesuit priests are looking for a cook - 20 hours a week, 
Monday to Friday.  Please contact  
Father Frank Obrigewitsch at 306-537-6438.  



Father John and his team are once again running in the Queen City  
Marathon being held on Sept. 8. Fr. John has been amazing in coordinating the 
team for 23 years and has now raised over $200,000 for Visitation House. The  
Resurrection CWL is collecting donations for Visitation House after all Masses for 
the next three weekends. We will be at the Welcome desk. Please stop by and 
make a donation. Please make out your checks to Visitation House. We cannot 
do e-transfers. You will receive a receipt for donations of $10.00 or more. We 
ask for your prayers for Father John and his team and the success of the  
fundraiser. Thank you. 

 The Regina Pro Life Association is pleased 
to present the pro-life parish study series 
compiled by the Canadian Centre for  
Bio-Ethical Reform entitled ‘A Christian’s 

Guide to Defending Life in the Womb’. This excellent series consists of 5 
sessions which will be held at St. Martin de Porres parish, 4720 Castle Road,  
beginning Thursday September 19th. Sessions include a brief spiritual  
component, a video presentation of about 30 minutes, questions for reflection & 
discussion and coffee and refreshments.  
 
To register, please contact Jeanine Mann at manne@sasktel.net  
This series of videos, featuring some of the brave young voices fighting for our 
innocent brothers and sisters who are daily killed in the womb, is truly excellent 
and enlightening. In this time of increased violence throughout the world, we 
should remember the wise words of Mother Theresa; “The greatest destroyer of 
peace is abortion”, and do whatever we can to end abortion. This series will help 
equip you for this mission.  
 
Although there is no registration fee required, registration is necessary to have 
the participant’s booklets available.  
 
NOTE: This program is not suitable for children under 13 years of age.  



ArchRegina Congress Pilgrims of Hope 
 
Join us for the ArchRegina Congress – Pilgrims of Hope, held this year on  
September 21, beginning at 10:00 AM at Resurrection Parish in Regina. A key 
aspect of this gathering will involve an exploration of the future vision of our 
Catholic churches in Southern Saskatchewan. This Congress is an opportunity 
to engage in spiritual conversation, reflecting on our shared faith journey and 
discerning a transformative and hope-filled path forward for our parishes and 
church, all guided by the Holy Spirit. 
 
Your voice is vital as we navigate these times of change and growth. We deeply 
appreciate your perspective, experiences, hopes, and dreams, which are  
invaluable to shaping our shared future. Together, we can build a solid and  
vibrant faith community that continues to serve and inspire for generations to 
come. The day will begin with an optional Mass at 9:00 AM; lunch will be pro-
vided.   
 
To Register contact Melissa at mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call 306-352-1651 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd w ill not be starting at Resurrection Parish for 
the 2024/2025 school year. Plans continue to be made for the 
following year. If you are still interested in your 3-6 year old 
child participating in CGS, there are still spots available at the 

Holy Rosary Cathedral atrium. Please email Cassandra.ursu@gmail.com for 
more information. Deadline of September 19th to register.  



Take your empty bottles and cans to The Victoria 
East SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of  
Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do 
is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and  
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included 

with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of 
giving electronically, please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in  
doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Mondays for Moms - Mondays at 10:00 am. Check their  
Facebook group “Resurrection Parish Mom Group”  

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or someone you 
know is in need of prayer, or if you wish to join the prayer ministry, 
please contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

Beginning Oct. 1st 
 

Tea Tuesday is for 
youth  ages from High 

School to University and is a 
time for  

sharing in fellowship  
and faith.  

Children’s Liturgy at Resurrection Parish 
Prayers, Songs, the Gospel and Gospel Activities 
 
Children’s Liturgy is for children aged 4 to 7.  It will 
begin Sept. 8th and is held during the Sunday 9 am 
Mass. Currently we do not have enough leaders to  
offer at any other Mass times. 
 

Is your child not quite 4?  A selection of children’s books is available in the  
hallway. Please feel free to borrow these books during Mass. 



33 DAYS TO EUCHARISTIC GLORY 

 
Life is a pilgrimage. It is a sacred journey toward our eternal home with God. Learn what it 

means to be a pilgrim in a world that’s constantly trying to reduce you to a tourist and 

consumer. Journey with Mother Teresa, John Paul II, Thérèse of Lisieux, Maximilian Kolbe, 

Thomas Aquinas, Sister Faustina, the Children of Fatima, and Mary the Mother of God to 

experience Jesus in the Eucharist like never before.  8 session study by Matthew Kelly.   

PLACE:  RESURRECTION PARISH 3155 WINDSOR PK. RD.   

PHONE: 306 352 0800 EMAIL:  office@resurrectionparish.ca to 

register before Sept. 15th OR sign up at the Welcome Desk in the 
Gathering space. 

Dates: Thursdays from Sept. 26th to Nov. 14th, 2024, 7 to 8:30pm.   

Costs: Study guide - $5.00 
             Book (hard copy) - $35.00 OR eBook – approx. $10.00 (order online) 









A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
September 8, 2024

23rd Sunday in
Ordinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,  

and Nakota, and homeland of the   Dakota, Lakota, and  
Métis peoples.

Join us for the ArchRegina Congress - Pilgrims of Hope, 
held this year on September 21, beginning at 10:00 AM at 
Resurrection Parish in Regina. A key aspect of this gathering 
will involve an exploration of the future vision of our Catholic 
churches in Southern Saskatchewan. This Congress is an 
opportunity to engage in spiritual conversation, reflecting 
on our shared faith journey and discerning a transformative 
and hope-filled path forward for our parishes and church, all 
guided by the Holy Spirit.
Your voice is vital as we navigate these times of change 
and growth. We deeply appreciate your perspective, 
experiences, hopes, and dreams, which are invaluable to 
shaping our shared future. Together, we can build a solid 
and vibrant faith community that continues to serve and 
inspire for generations to come.
The day will begin with an optional Mass at 9:00 AM, lunch 
will be provided.  Registration is now open. Please email 
mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call 306-721-6734 to register. 
The deadline to register is Tuesday, September 17.

TF# 417: Mental Health Ministry with Deacon Eric and 
Melissa Gurash - Part 1
In this part of one of two episodes in honour of Suicide 
Prevention and Awareness Day on September 10, Deacon 
Eric and Melissa Gurash discuss their work in mental health 
ministry and the ways parishes can get involved.
Essential Mental Health Resources:
9-8-8 National 24/7 Suicide Assistance Hotline: 9-8-8 is the 
new three-digit helpline that provides urgent, live support 
by phone and text to people in every province and territory 
across the country.
World Suicide Prevention Day: suicideprevention.ca/.../
world-suicide.../ 
Emmaus Support Mental Health Ministries: 
emmaussupport.ca/

Archdiocese of Regina Senior Accountant Full-Time 
Position
For details on this position, please visit our employment 
page archregina.sk.ca/employment/. Applications deadline 
is September 13, 2024.

Go Make Disciples
Discover your God-given gifts and talents and discern 
how best to use them in service to the Church through 
the Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay Formation Program! 
Our program provides a working knowledge of particular 
areas of service, including Native Ministry, Ministry to the 
Sick, Dying and Bereaved, Youth Ministry, and more. We 
are currently accepting applications for our fall intake. For 
more information on how to register, contact Deacon Eric 
Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 6724 or email him at egurash@
archregina.sk.ca.

Fall Development and Peace Workshops
Saturday, Sept 28 - Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina - 1:00 PM
Sunday, Sept 29 -  Our Lady of Victories, Esterhazy - following 
11:00 AM mass (with lunch)
Saturday, Oct 26 - Ste Radegonde, LaFlèche - 2:00 PM
Sunday, Oct 27 - Christ the Redeemer, Swift Current - following 
10:00 AM mass (with lunch)
ONLINE, SASKATCHEWAN-WIDE: 
 7:00 PM Wednesday, Oct 30th, Online workshop 
us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAlf--
urjksGNVsPuZzHqSi1BSTsgiEFe1b 

Page One

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Did not God choose those who are poor in the world to be rich in faith and 
heirs of the kingdom that he promised to those who love him?” James 2:5
What is more important – being rich in faith or rich in possessions? Society 
tells us that possessions are most important. God teaches a different 
lesson. When we are rich in faith, we keep God first and experience true 
joy and peace. When we put possessions first, we soon realize we can 
never have enough and happiness is fleeting. When we put faith over 
possessions we truly realize it is better to give than receive.

https://suicideprevention.ca/.../world-suicide.../  
https://suicideprevention.ca/.../world-suicide.../  
https://emmaussupport.ca/
https://archregina.sk.ca/employment/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAlf--urjksGNVsPuZzHqSi1BSTsgiEFe1b 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAlf--urjksGNVsPuZzHqSi1BSTsgiEFe1b 


Page Two

Visitation House Supported Through 
Queen City Marathon 2024
Fr. John Weckend ran in the first 
marathon in 2001 and since then has 
raised over $200,000 in support of 
Visitation House, an outreach centre for 
women in downtown Regina, under the 
auspices of the Archdiocese of Regina.
Again, this year, Fr. John has organized 
and is running with the “Holy Soles” Team. The five team 
members chose the Virtual option to run on a day, time, and 
location that fits their schedules. This needs to be completed 
between September 8 (Marathon Day) and October 12.
•Mail cheques to Visitation House, 900 - 11th Avenue, Regina 
S4N 0K7.
•Interac e-Transfer through Archdiocese of Regina. For recipient 
email address, enter visitationhouse@archregina.sk.ca  In the 
Message, enter your address and phone number.
Donations of any amount are welcome.  
Donations of $10 or more receive a charitable donation receipt 
from Visitation House.

Decolonizing Ourselves: We All Drink from the Same River
Please join KAIROS Prairies North for a day of water 
teachings, ceremony, reflection, and action commitments 
with Elders and knowledge keepers: Elder Marjorie 
Beaucage, Holly Yuzicapi, Michelle Brass (invited), and 
settler conservationist Aura Lee MacPherson (invited). 
Saturday, September 14, 1:00-5:30 pm at Echo Valley 
Provincial Park near Fort Qu’Appelle, SK, Treaty 4
Free registration: secure.kairoscanada.org/civicrm/event/
info?reset=1&id=380
This gathering is hosted by the KAIROS Prairies North 
Decolonization Committee with gratitude to our community 
partners. It is funded by the United Church of Canada’s 
Reconciliation and Justice Fund. As a result, this gathering 
is free of charge. We do ask you to register, please, so we 
know numbers and can send any follow up material.

Theology and Artificial Intelligence: Systematic and 
Denominational Perspectives
Online Zoom webinar. Hosted by Canadian Council of 
Churches
Artificial intelligence (AI) continues to spark interest and 
concern around the globe. But how does generative AI and 
transhumanism challenge or reflect our understanding of 
personhood and the image of God? The meaning of the 
Incarnation? And the Trinity? Join us October 1st at 3pm 
Eastern Time for the second of our series of webinars on AI.
Our ecumenical panellists are: Prof. Dr. Heinrich Bedford-
Strohm, Very Reverend Dr. Aristarchos Gkrekas, Prof. Dr. 
Cory Labrecque, Prof. Rev. Dr. Tracy Trothen, Prof. Dr. 
Gayle Woloschak
Free registration here: events.humanitix.com/theology-
and-artificial-intelligence-systematic-and-denominational-
perspectives

Eradicating the Demand with Technology: One Buyer at a 
Time
On Monday, September 16 at 11:00 AM, join the Sexual 
Exploitation Working Group of the Canadian Council of 
Churches for the second of three webinars! 
One of the priorities of the Commission on Justice and Peace 
Sexual Exploitation Working Group is to educate, advocate, 
and theologically reflect on the area of sexual exploitation 
and demand reduction. True justice requires reducing the 
demand. The demand for paid sexual services is what fuels 
sex trafficking. Minimize demand: minimize the need for 
vulnerable individuals to be exploited to meet the demand.  
Our guest speaker, Brian Rae, grew up in North Africa where 
he developed a heart for justice at a young age, inspiring him 
to pursue a legal career. After passing the bar exams, Brian 
chose to set aside his legal career to focus on combating sex 
trafficking through technology and compassionate care. Now 
based in Victoria, BC, he leads Buyer Resist, a technology 
organization dedicated to eliminating the demand for sex 
trafficking. At the heart of Buyer Resist’s efforts is an artificial 
intelligence-powered chatbot that intercepts men who are 
buying sex and guides them towards recovery from sexual 
addiction and brokenness.
Register for the event here: bit.ly/3X4mFO2
Everyone who registers will receive a Zoom link on the day 
of the event. NB: This event will take place in English only.

Canadian Physicians for Life Annual Conference
The Canadian Physicians for Life invites you to celebrate 
our 50th year with us at our annual conference, which will 
take place on Oct. 25-27, 2024, at the Versante Hotel, 
Richmond.  
Our conference is the premier pro-life medical conference 
in Canada. It offers medical students, residents, physicians, 
and the wider pro-life community a broad range of 
seminars, panels, and keynotes designed to inform them 
about sensitive and emerging issues.
LIMITED scholarships are available to medical students 
and residents.  The scholarship covers conference fees, 
food, hotel and a travel stipend.
Developments in biotechnology, artificial intelligence, legal 
doctrine and practice, the social sciences, ethics, and 
beyond raise challenges to our understanding of the proper 
role of medicine. Each year, our conference has a theme 
that focuses on a distinct aspect of humanizing healthcare. 
This year, our conference is entitled “We Belong to One 
Another”. We will explore ways to promote belonging and 
community as an integral part of healthcare.
DATE: October 25-27, 2024
PLACE: Versante Hotel, Richmond, BC
Register: learn.physiciansforlife.ca/courses/cpl-
conference-2024
CONTACT: office@physiciansforlife.ca OR 873-354-6404 
(ask for Natasha)

https://secure.kairoscanada.org/civicrm/event/info?reset=1&id=380
https://secure.kairoscanada.org/civicrm/event/info?reset=1&id=380
https://events.humanitix.com/theology-and-artificial-intelligence-systematic-and-denominational-perspectives
https://events.humanitix.com/theology-and-artificial-intelligence-systematic-and-denominational-perspectives
https://events.humanitix.com/theology-and-artificial-intelligence-systematic-and-denominational-perspectives
https://bit.ly/3X4mFO2 
https://learn.physiciansforlife.ca/courses/cpl-conference-2024
https://learn.physiciansforlife.ca/courses/cpl-conference-2024
https://events.humanitix.com/theology-and-artificial-intelligence-systematic-and-denominational-perspectives


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

Are you happy with the decision to 
ban cellular phones in the  

classrooms?  
 

No -  6.5% 
Yes - 93.5% 

 


